Felixstowe needs to improve its infrastructure to cope with the expansion of the port but Innocence Farm really is not the way to do it. Why should a greenfield site be carved up with so little consideration for the environment? I can only conclude the council has put the needs of business ahead of the needs of local people.

Surely container facilities and distribution centres can be built on brownfield sites? To reiterate: the Lib Dems are not against the concept of port expansion and additional development in the area, but it must be done with respect to our countryside. 

Innocence Farm could define the future of the area. If it goes ahead there could be many more developments that follow, so it’s important we stand up to it now before it’s too late. I don’t think any residents will want Kirton to sprawl all the way to Martlesham, but this could be the beginning.

Whether I’m elected or not, the Lib Dems will offer better scrutiny for larger projects like this. We will give the Environment Agency more powers, restore the Department for Climate change and we support the introduction of a new Office of Environmental Protection. 

I sincerely hope common sense prevails.- planning needs seriously looking at in East Suffolk - full stop! 

Jules Ewart 

T 07770 666604

http://www.julesewart.org.uk 
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